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   May 4, 2020 

Statement on Santee Grocery Store Incident 

     The San Diego County Sheriff's Department has been made aware of an incident involving a 

man wearing a white Ku Klux Klan hood at a grocery store in Santee on Saturday, May 2nd.   

     Deputies were not called to the scene at the time the incident took place.  Detectives from 

the Sheriff's Department are looking into the matter and will pursue any appropriate criminal 

charges.   

     The Sheriff's Department does not condone hate or any acts of intolerance in our 

communities.  We are a county that is welcoming of people from all backgrounds.   

     Anyone with information on this incident can contact Sergeant Claudia Delgado at (619) 

956-4050. 
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